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ICANN

10 September 2014

Dear Supporting Organization, Advisory Committee, Stakeholder Group and Constituency
Leadership:

We want to express our appreciation to you for sending to us your joint list of clarifying
guestions on the Enhancing ICANN Accountability and Governance Plan as you had promised
to doin your letter of 26 August 2014. We will prepare responses and send them to you as
soon as possible and post them publicly as well.

As to our commitment to initiate a 21-day public comment period following receipt of your
joint letter, the accountability process has been posted for public comment.

It is our hope that our responses to your questions will bring clarity to the posted process,
and that the public comment period will allow for broader consideration of the plan and
consensus for moving ahead.

Sincerely,
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Stephen D. Crocker Fadi Chehadé
Chair, ICANN Board President & CEO
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